Debra Thomeson

From: Daniel Sullivan <danjsulli@gmail.com>
Sent: Woednesday, July 15, 2020 9:08 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Thank you

Thank you for your service to the community. The council has done an excellent job under unprecedented circumstances to keep the
community functioning and safe. Karl and the Incident Command team seem to be working non-stop to keep up with the constantly
changing variables of the pandemic all while keeping the city functioning. I'm guessing it will get worse before it gets better, both the
pandemic and the community division it brings with it, but speaking from my social “pod/bubble”, we appreciate the important work you
are doing.

Dan Suliivan



